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PLAINVILLE PUBLIC LIBRARY 

o Do you want to reduce your electric and heating bills? On Saturday, Jan. 7, 2-3 p.m., the 

library will host Mae Sonmez of Home Comfort Practice, an authorized Energize 

Connecticut Contractor, to help participants find ways to save on energy costs. Ms. Sonmez 

will explore how to access subsidized services and discuss financing costs. Come learn 

about weatherizing your home and other energy reducing practices. Eligible participants 

may qualify for free insulation, a new refrigerator, freezer and or window replacements 

after co-pay.  

o On Thursday, Dec. 29, 6 p.m., there will be a showing of the movie “Finding Dory.” Stop 

by with dinner or snacks and enjoy this fun, family-friendly movie in the auditorium. 

o Ring in the New Year on Friday, Dec. 30, 11 a.m., with the Children’s Library “Noon” 

Year’s Eve Party. There will be party games, crafts and snacks and a special bubble wrap 

stomp to countdown the “Noon” Year. All ages are invited. Register at the library or call 

860-793-1450. 

 

PLAINVILLE TAX ASSESSORS  

o Just a reminder that second half of the real estate and personal property bills will be due in 

January 2017. Plus the motor vehicle supplemental bills will be going out. They are 

adjusted bills for any changes to ownership of vehicles after October 1, 2015. 

 

PLAINVILLE SENIOR CENTER 

o VETERAN’S COFFEE HOUR, TUESDAY, JANUARY 3, 10:30 A.M.: An 

informational and support meeting conducted by Wayne Rioux, a Veteran’s Liaison for 

Hartford HealthCare at Home and is for all Veteran’s over 60 and their spouses.   

o ENERGY ASSISTANCE: The State of Connecticut Energy Assistance Program is 

available to income eligible residents. Information on income guidelines and more is 

explained in the Senior Center December Newsletter or call the Bristol Community 

Organization at 860-582-7490. 

o CHRISTMAS DINNER AT THE SENIOR CENTER, SUNDAY, DECEMBER 25, 

11:30 A.M.: The Plainville Senior Center is hosting thier traditional Christmas dinner for 
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Center members and Plainville residents 60 years of age and over who would otherwise be 

alone on the holiday. Volunteers are available to drive those who need a ride to the Center. 

Plainville residents who are homebound may call the Center and have the dinner delivered. 

To register for the dinner, volunteer at the dinner or volunteer to deliver dinners, please 

call the Senior Center 860-747-5728 before December 19. 

o DONATIONS FOR PLAINVILLE ANIMAL CONTROL CENTER: During the 

month of December, the Senior Center will be collecting donations of blankets, sheets, 

towels, pet food and toys for the dogs and cats that are at the Animal Control Center in 

Plainville. 

o RECYCLE CELL PHONES: Do you have old cellular phones that you don’t know how 

to properly dispose of? Keep them out of landfills by donating them to The Plainville 

Senior Center. Please drop ONLY cellular phones in the box! Please no phone chargers or 

any other type of electronic devices.  Thank you to all who have donated.  The money 

received from these cellular phones goes to support Dial-a-Ride! Every phone helps, 

tell your friends and family!  

 

 


